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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

 17th October 2023   

   

Dear Parent/Guardian,   

   

PERFORMING ARTS TRIP- LONDON    

NEW DATE 12th – 13th July 2024   

   

In order to allow more students the opportunity to take up this trip we have decided to move the 

date of the London trip this year. We are delighted to be proposing a trip to London in support of 

our curriculum plans for Performing Arts pupils and to enhance their learning experiences within 

the school. In moving the date we have also made a small saving per student which means the 

trip will be cheaper. The itinerary remains the same.   

Here are the key details:   

   

• 2 days/1 night   

• Departs Friday 12th July 2024   

• Returns Saturday 13th July 2024   

• The provisional cost is £340.00 per pupil. This price includes:   

• Return executive coach travel   

• Accommodation on a Bed and Breakfast basis    

• Tickets to see Hamilton on the West End (these tickets are secured)   

• Tickets to see The Play that goes Wrong on the West End (TBC) 

• A 2-course meal with soft drink   

• A visit to the Natural History Museum   

• An afternoon shopping in Covent Garden   

• The group size is 40 students    

• The adults accompanying the group will be to a ratio of 1:10    

   

To secure a place for your child on this trip, a non-refundable deposit of £160.00 is required, along 

with the completed consent on Parent Pay by Thursday 23rd November with a further instalment of 

£90 due Thursday 18th January. The remaining £90 will be due on 10th May 2024. Spaces will be 

allocated to KS4 and 5 students studying Music or Drama, and the cast of ‘Annie’ in the first instance, 

with remaining places allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

   

The trip is being booked through WST Travel, one of the UK's leading educational travel    

companies for schools who have won ‘best tour operator’ for the last 5 years. They work closely with 

us during the whole planning process to ensure that your child will get the very best learning 

experience whilst away.   

   

If you have any questions about the trip, please don’t hesitate to contact me by email 

v.elliott@allhallows.org.uk   

   

Yours sincerely   

   

Miss V Elliott   

Head of Music   


